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Next SCC Meeting: 
Fall - 2023

September 2023

Homeroom Assignments:
Homeroom assignments are available through Parent Portal

on September 1st. OEN‘s can be found on your previous
report cards.

First Day of Classes:
Tuesday, September 5th, 2023

Welcome Back!
We are excited to start another great school year at Walter

E. Harris. If you are new to our school family, you look
forward to meeting you and we trust that you will find our
community warm and welcoming. On the following page,
you will find important information to orient you to our

school and to inform you about our September 2023 start. 
 

With extensive construction taking place in the immediate
WEH area, there will be significant implications for school

arrivals and end of day. Please read the following page
carefully so that you are contributing to safe

arrivals/departures for all students! 
 

http://www.ddsb.ca/school/waltereharris
http://attendance.ddsb.ca/


Elementary School Year Calendar

https://www.ddsb.ca/en/whats-happening/resources/Documents/Calendars/2022-2023/2023-2024/ELEMENTARY-SCHOOLS---REGULAR-SCHOOL-YEAR-CALENDAR-2023-24-5-Day-Cycle.pdf


Important 
Kiss ‘n’ Ride Information

If you have been past the school in recent days, you will know
that Central Park Blvd is closed in both directions at Hillcroft.

Pedestrian walkways will be in place for September 5th to help
students safely navigate the intersection and there will be an

extra crossing guard to assist.
 

We are expecting major delays through to the end of
September. If we work together to reduce traffic we can ensure
a safe arrival for all. We have 8 buses who need to access our

driveway on a schedule so we want to keep the roadway as clear
as possible.

 
For those needing to drive, we ask that you park on the
side streets to the north of the school and walk to the

school property. If you are dropping an older student, please
drop them on a side street so that you don’t hold up the
movement of traffic along Central Park Boulevard. We

recommend the use of Brentwood Ave. or Harwood Dr. 
If necessary, please cross Central Park Blvd at Brentwood Ave

where there will be a staff member and/or police officer
supporting. 

 
We are asking that all families who have bus privileges

use school bus transportation for both mornings and
afternoons to reduce car traffic near the school. 

 



Limited parking is available on the highlighted streets. Please walk your primary
students from there and allow older students to walk on their own so you can

make space for another family.




